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District 303 High Schools Host 
 INCubatoredu Open Houses  

   
 
September 18, 2018 - St. Charles, IL – St. Charles Community Unit School District 303 has 

launched its entrepreneurship program, INCubatoredu, geared toward providing students with 

authentic learning experiences around entrepreneurship -- everything from conceiving, developing, 

and launching a startup business. Two sections have been successfully launched at both St. 

Charles East and St. Charles North high schools.  Students participating in the inaugural year of 

INCubatoredu are hosting Open Houses on the following schedule: 

 

St. Charles North High School on Monday, September 24 at 3:00 p.m. in room 400  

St. Charles East High School on Tuesday, September 25 at 3:00 p.m. in room B202  

 

 As part of the Open Houses, student teams will discuss their process to take business ideas 

from concept to successful funding in an environment designed to replicate real entrepreneurship 

challenges. Volunteer mentors and coaches will also be on hand to discuss their participation and 

efforts to assist students with their learning.  

 

New innovative spaces have been re-designed at both schools that intentionally foster the 

hands on learning environment necessary to engage and inspire the entrepreneurial mindset.  

  

St. Charles Community Unit School District 303 has opportunities for local businesses and 

community members to volunteer to work with the program and our student entrepreneurs. 

Interested community members may email Dr. Melissa Byrne, Director of College and Career 

Readiness at Melissa.Byrne@d303.org. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

#### 

CONTACT: Carol L. Smith 
Community Unit School District 303 

201 S. Seventh Street 
St. Charles, IL 60174 

331.228.4904 

 


